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Dear Kerry and everyone at Reading Roadrunners, 

  

 I just wanted to write to you on behalf of everyone at No5 to thank you all for the amazing 

amount of money that you have raised for us, and to you, Kerry, for nominating us to be the club’s 

‘Charity of the Year’. Thank you for having Alyson and I at your Dinner Dance, and for the really lovely 

octopus mascot for whom we are running a ‘name the mascot’ competition currently! 

 

 At the beginning of last year, we found out that we were going to lose £60,000 of our funding a year for 

the next three years. You all have made a massive contribution and helped us hugely in plugging this 

gap, and we are so grateful. The amazing amount that you have raised will allow us to deliver 20 

sessions of counselling to 29 young people! 

 

Thank you, on behalf of everyone at No5 and the 1,000 children and young people that we will see this 

year! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Carly Newman 




